
Dear Volunteer,
Thank you for sharing your valuable time by volunteering at the upcoming Homeless Outreach Project.  This is the third year that the REALTORS® Association of York & Adams Counties and Bell Socialization Services have organized this wonderful event for homeless individuals and families and those facing eviction.  This event could not happen without the wonderful support of the community and volunteers.  Thank you!
Thursday, October 24th
Asbury United Methodist Church
340 East Market Street, York PA 17403
Please arrive by 8:00 am.  
It is very important to arrive on time.  We have a lot to review before we open the doors to our visitors.
We realize there are a few volunteers who can only attend for a limited time; however; we expect most volunteers to stay for the entire event.  Please note:
· Parking is limited, please carpool if possible.
· Please wear something red to denote you are a volunteer.  Jeans or casual slacks are fine.   
· We will be providing soup, sandwiches and bottled water for volunteers.  You are welcome to pack lunch or snacks.
Here’s what to expect:
· We will give specific volunteer assignments.
· Tour the facility.
· Group meeting to go over procedures and questions.
· At 9:00 am we will open doors for visitors.  Last year we were very busy in the morning.
· The event is open to visitors until 2:00 pm.
The event features:
· Breakfast and lunch for visitors
· Access to local service providers under one roof 
· Haircuts
· HIV testing
· Get check and transportation to PennDOT for ID
· Order replacement birth certificate online
· Daycare services for children
· Supply kits, donations, take away lunch bag

[bookmark: _GoBack]Again, thank you volunteering!  We look forward to seeing you on October 24th to provide this great service to our homeless population.  If you have any questions, please call the RAYAC office at 717-843-7891.


